
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
22.08.2024 

 

This is to inform you that the Women Development Cell is organising a Gender Sensitisation Program 

on 29.08.2024 in the campus hall at 2:30 pm to stand in solidarity against the grave injustice that has 

taken place in R.G. Kar Medical College. We invite you to join us in this initiative against the 

treatment meted out to women and to work together to dismantle the systems that sustain inequality.  

 

 

      
Dr. Nabanita Chakrabarti     Prof. Yachana Lama, 

Principal        Convenor, 

Heramba Chandra College      Women Development Cell 

        Heramba Chandra College 

 

 

 

 


